
On Mon, Sep 2, 2019, 6:07 PM Calvin Rideout, <calvin.n.rideout@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good Evening Tina and Chris, 

 

I'm writing to you as the Secretary and the Chair to ensure that this is passed on accordingly. I 

believe that I have to resign in writing, so I'm hoping that email will suffice.  

 

I regretfully leave the committee as I enjoyed having an impact on some of the community. I 

hope that those members who still want to take part in things move over to the other committee 

to continue helping in this capacity. 

 

I have been posted to Wainwright Alberta, and have since moved to Wainwright a few weeks 

ago now. As it normally is with the military, nothing is final until you get the paperwork and the 

boxes start moving and that has passed. 

 

I wish everyone the best of luck on their future endeavors, and I will potentially see you around. 

 

Respectfully, 

--  

Calvin Rideout 
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